
13th December 2024 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
This week we enjoyed performing our Christmas songs for you all. It was so lovely to have so 
many parents attend the performance! Thank you so much.  

 
 

Winter Celebrations 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy 
 

We will re-read the book ‘Winnie and Wilbur 
Meet Santa.’ 
 
 

Maths 
We will be recognising numbers and throwing 
the correct number of bean bags into a box. 
 
 

 Messages 
 

The last day of term is Friday 20th December.  
 
Children in EYFS/KS1 will finish at 1.30pm. 
 
 
 

 Reminders 
Please remember to put a change of clothes in 
your child’s bag. 
 
If you have any clothes from school we would 
really appreciate if you could return them to 
us.  
 

 
 
 
 

Expressive Art and Design 

We will be making paper chains, Christmas 
hats and decorations for our Christmas party. 

 

 
 
 

Party 
On Thursday 19th December we will have a 
party. We will share food and listen to music 
and do some dancing. 
 
 
 
 
 


